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Tiffany Givens

Subject: FW: Board of Registrars Office

From: Kathy Bryars <kathybryars@gmail.com> 
Date: April 10, 2023 at 16:33:06 CDT 
To: Ronald Cink <RCink@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: Board of Registrars Office 

  

 
 

 
Mr. Cink,  
I am Bay Minette Land Company's agent/property manager.  The anniversary date of the lease on the 
property occupied by the Board of Registrars is September 1, 2023.  Since the beginning of the lease 
September 1, 2011 the owner has not adjusted the rent.  Beginning September 1, 2023, the lease 
amount will be $1700 per month rather than the $1000 per month the county is currently 
paying.  Please respond as to whether the county intends to continue to lease the building under the 
new terms. 
Respectfully, 
Kathy Bryars 
 
 
--  
Kathy L. Bryars 
McMillan & Associates 
Ribrook Properties LLC 
251-423-1416 cell 
251-937-9546 office 
251-937-6961 fax 
  

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email.  


